CHURCH NAME: Saint Joseph Parish, Kingston, NY 12401

BULLETIN # 0463
BULLETIN FOR WEEK OF: June 25, 2017
NUMBER OF PAGES TRANSMITTED: 4

Contact Bulletin editor - Fr. Rick De La Pena Email Addresses: sjcbulletin@earthlink.net Phone 845-338-1554 - Fax 845-340-1961



MASS INTENTIONS



5:00pm Ray Davis

Sun., June 25: 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time

7:00 a.m. Living & Deceased Parishioners

8:30 a.m. Geraldine Gibbons
10:00 a.m. Eugene DiNicola
11:30 a.m. Gertrude Rishoff
5:00 p.m. Carol Massaro

Mon., June 26: Weekday

7:00 a.m. Donald Reis

9:00 a.m. Michael & Frances Altamari

And Michael, Jr.

Tue., June 27: St. Cyril of Alexandria, bp & dr

7:00 a.m. Anna VanLeuven 9:00 a.m. June Weishaupt

Wed., June 28: St. Irenaeus, bp & mtr

7:00 a.m. Donald Reis 9:00 a.m. Maude Foley Thu. June 29: Sts. Peter & Paul, apostles

7:00 a.m. Jacob Nolfo

9:00 a.m. Cac Nguyen (Living)

Fri., June 30: 1st Martyrs of the Holy Roman Church

7:00 a.m. Joan Snyder 9:00 a.m. Donald Reis

Sat., July 1: St. Junipero Serra, pr, BVM

7:00am Elizabeth Bruck 9:00am Albert G. Gruner

5:00pm Benedetto & Carmanuci Fondino Sun., July 2: 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time

7:00 a.m. Living & Deceased Parishioners

8:30 a.m. Thomas & Rita Feeney

10:00 a.m. Chester, Gertrude & Allen McCord

11:30 a.m. Theresa Gallo Carpino 5:00 p.m. Anthony Madrick

Get Well Soon!

Mary Kirk, John Regan, Myroala Georgiou, Zachary Swart, Carol Greco, Shirley Heidecamp, Sean Touhey, Gina McGinnis, Carmen De Frosta, Edna Napoleon, Michael Tagliafierro, and Thressiamma Augustine, Margaret Durkin and all our parishioners who are homebound, in healthcare facilities or who are seriously sick.



Please remember in your prayers our beloved dead, Reverend Robert P. Arce, Ann Riester, Michael Mauceri, Ida Maloy, Gloria Soper, Vincent A. D'Aprile, Sr., and all who recently died.

To place or remove from the lists, please call 338-1554



LECTORS TRAINING

Training is planned for those interested in serving as Lectors. You will be entrusted with proclaiming the Word of God with utmost care and reverence at Mass. There is no charge for this training. Please contact Deacon Joe Doherty at 331-1689.

LASTING LEGACY

Leave a Lasting Legacy Remember St. Joseph's Church in your Will

A flexible and popular method of achieving your charitable goals arid building a legacy is to create a bequest through your will, or name St. Joseph's Church as beneficiary of a retirement plan. The most common is an unrestricted bequest for the general purpose of St. Joseph's Church. This allows the Church to use your gift wherever it is most needed. However, if there is a particular area you wish to support we will work with you. Bequest typically takes one of the following forms:

- † A specified dollar amount.
- † Specific assets, such as securities, real estate, or tangible personal property.
- † Retirement account assets, consisting of any benefits remaining in your retirement plans.
- † A residuary bequest, in which St. Joseph's receives all or a percentage of the remainder of your estate after all other obligations are met.
- † A contingent bequest, in which St. Joseph's becomes beneficiary only if the named beneficiary is unable to accept the bequest.
- † An existing will or trust can be amended to make a gift without rewriting the entire document. Your attorney can prepare a simple document, called a codicil, which adds a new bequest while reaffirming the terms of your will. Similarly, an attorney can prepare an amendment to a revocable trust to add St. Joseph's Church as a beneficiary. If you have included St. Joseph's Church in your plans (or intend to), please let us know. We will handle all communications with the utmost care and confidentiality. For more information, please call the parish office at (845) 338-1554.

The Solidarity Fund for the Church in Africa

Your gifts to this collection make a real difference the lives of the faithful across the African continent. So many in Africa face a reality of hardship due to migration, poverty, and lack of infrastructure. Your gifts to the collection give them the hope of Christ and show the love of our Church. Please give generously to the Solidarity Fund for the Church in Africa this weekend second collection.

After 11:30 am Mass Once a Month Coffee & Cookies

Our successful "After 11:30 am Mass Once a Month Coffee & Cookies Social" will continue on the last Sunday of each month. This month, we will meet outside in front of the church or in the New School lobby if the weather is bad, right after the 11:30 am Mass for coffee, cookies and conversation on Sunday, June 25th. This activity allows parishioners, young and old to get to know each other, to strengthen our faith and to help each other. Please join us for 15 to 20 minutes to help make this monthly church activity a success. If anyone has any baked goods or questions, please call Ralph Mitchell at 845-594-9487 (cell), or email Ralph at ralphm1050@ aol.com.

The 29th Annual Fr. Forrester Memorial Padre Golf Tournament, sponsored by the Carmelite Friars, will be held beginning with registration and a continental breakfast at 9 a.m. Monday, July 24, 2017 at the West Hills Country Club in Middletown, New York. The \$150 fee includes lunch, golf, an awards dinner, greens fees, golf cart and door prizes or come to dinner only for \$60. Advance registration is required. Journal ads cost \$25, \$50 or \$100 and raffle tickets are also available. For information or to register, call Gloria at 845-344-0876 Monday—Thursday from 8:30 a.m.-4 p.m. To register online visit carmelitedevelopment.org

SAFE ENVIRONMENT AND CHILD PROTECTION

Anyone who needs to report an alleged incident of sexual abuse of a minor by a priest, deacon, religious, or lay person serving in the Archdiocese of New York is asked to contact Sr. Eileen Clifford, O.P. at 212-371-1000 x 2949 or Deacon George J. Coppola at 917-861-1762. Both may also be reached via e-mail at victimassistance@archny.org. Information can also be found on the archdiocesan website, www.archnv.org. In keeping with the archdiocesan policy regarding sexual abuse of minors, this information is provided to ensure that our children remain safe and secure.

<u>Parish of Saint Mary -</u> Saint Peter

The Solemnity of Saints Peter & Paul the Apostles

Thursday, June 29, 2017
At Saint Peter's Church, Kingston
Solemn Mass at 5:30 PM
Light Refreshments to Follow
A Special feature of this Patronal Festival Mass
will be the use of the Byrd Mass for Three Voices
for the ordinary. Donations for Musicians and
Refreshments are requested.

Checks should be made to: "St. Mary-St. Peter's Parish" and embarked: "Saint Peter's Day".

WRITING THE COLLEGE ESSAY

A good college essay communicates who you are and what you believe. It is one of the most important pieces of writing a high school student will ever produce. Join the Hudson Valley Writing Project this summer for a special workshop that guides teens in writing about their lives, experiences, and hopes for the future. At the end of five morning sessions, each writer will have completed a solid draft of the Common App essay.

July 10-14 / 9am-1pm / SUNY New Paltz July 17-21 / 9am-1pm / Kingston Center of SUNY Ulster

REGISTER Now!

Tuition is \$275. Scholarships are available.

For more information:

(845) 257-2836 / hvwp@newpaltz.edu
Watch videos about our programs.
Like us on Facebook!

Coleman is Alive and Well!

In light of the recent announcements from the Archdiocese with regards to the closing of St.

Joseph's School, we wanted to dispel any rumors that are circulating about Coleman.

JOHN A COLEMAN CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL is not closing!!! We are alive and thriving every day. We are independent of the Archdiocese. We are the only private Catholic high school in Ulster County.

We are very proud of our dedicated faculty and we have an outstanding group of students. We ask that if you hear this rumor, please assure the person that Coleman will not be closing. If anyone has questions, please contact our Principal, Jim Lyons for further updates.

As projected several years ago by the census and school wide focus group, student population in Ulster County was projected to decline throughout the region. We have maintained our percentage and do not want these rumors to affect or threaten our enrollment.

We maintain that LEARNING IS DIFFERENT HERE...DISCOVER HOW!!

17th Annual Coleman Golf Tournament-

Monday July 17th - Twaalfskill Golf Club -Registration begins at 8:00am and Shotgun start at 9:00am. The cost is \$125 and includes 18 holes of golf, breakfast, lunch and dinner. There are many raffle prizes, also a raffle for 4 Yankee tickets to a Yankee/Red Sox game on Sunday 9/3. To buy raffle tickets call 338-2750 or stop into the school office. Tickets are \$10 each and 3 Brochure for \$20. The with more information is available on our website. www.colemancatholic.org Tournament will benefit Coleman Tuition Scholarships. We are looking for Tee Sponsors. They are \$100 each and your family or business will be advertised on the course. Please let us know if you or someone you know may be interested in being a sponsor.

June 25, 2017 – TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

CONGRATULATIONS ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL GRADUATES 2017

